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How does a day look in Year 6?

 In readiness for Secondary school, the children will be taught by 
all members of the Year 6 team. This includes: Mrs Medcraft, 
Mrs Clay, Mr Lapworth and Mr Carpmail.

 The teaching assistants in Year 6 are Mrs Dhand and Mrs 
Sabino

 This has proven to be a great way of supporting children when 
transitioning to secondary; being taught by different teachers 
and also moving classrooms.

 One classroom in Year 6 will focus on English and Science and 
the other classroom will focus on Maths and Theme.



Expectations/  
Curriculum 

• Your child will be expected to read at least 4x a week. Please 
sign your child’s diary to acknowledge they have read at 
home. 

• They can read independently, but do try and make a little bit 
of time to discuss the text with your child.

• Their reading diary will be checked weekly. This is on a sticker 
at the front of their diary.

• Diaries and reading books must be in school everyday.
• Gates open at 8:45 – we would like all children in at this time 

as we do early morning work which consolidates previous 
learning as well as interventions. 









Homework - English
• Children will have weekly spellings that focus on the spelling 

rules taught in Year 6. They will be tested on these every 
Monday.

• They will have a spelling book to practise that should go home 
with them everyday. 

• As well as spelling rules, the children will need to be practising 
the year 3 and 4 spelling words and year 5 and 6 spelling words. 

• They will be expected to read at least 4x week. 
• The children will also have a grammar activity to complete once 

per week. This will go home every Wednesday to be brought 
back in the following Tuesday. 



Homework - Maths
• For the next 6 weeks your child will come home with an 

arithmetic quiz. 
• Please give your child 15-20 minutes to complete this activity. 
• There will be some questions that they may find tricky, but 

encourage them to give it a go and then move on to the next. 
• The key is practise and progress. 
• Quick recall - of all times tables - is crucial in Year 6. Your child 

will come home with a baseline grid of all times tables. Please 
work with them to practise the gaps and help them increase 
their speed.  



Booster
• In the Spring term, we will begin booster club. 
• This is an afterschool club that takes place x2 week focussing on 

1. grammar and punctuation
2. maths 

• These are not compulsory; however, we would ask that all 
children attend. 

• If your child does attend the sessions, they feel and are better 
prepared for the summer term assessments. 

• These sessions will also replace homework worksheets 
• Spelling and reading homework will continue. 
• A letter with further details will be sent out in December. 







Key dates

Dol-y-Moch: 
Friday March 7th – Tuesday March 11th

SATs Week
Monday 12th May – Thursday 15th May

PE will be EVERY FRIDAY


